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Monday Matters: COACHE survey

Dodge, Gail <gdodge@odu.edu>

Mon 2/20/2023 8:00 AM

To: Dodge, Gail <gdodge@odu.edu>

Cc: Dodge, Gail <gdodge@odu.edu>;Whitfield, Tiffany L. <tlwhitfi@odu.edu>;Hynes, Wayne L.
<whynes@odu.edu>

Dear Colleagues:

As you are aware ODU is participating in the COACHE faculty job satisfaction survey this semester. If you are a
full-time faculty member and have been here at least one year you should have received an invitation to take the
survey. | realize you have and will receive several e-mails about this survey. Please do notignore this.

The College supports the use of this survey mechanism to obtain your opinion on topics related to tenure &
promotion and faculty support for your role as teachers and scholars. We will use the results to improve the
academic workplace.

Please take the time (it takes about 30 min) to complete the survey. The Provost has set a high goal for faculty
completion of the survey, and | am looking to you to help us achieve that goal. Your answers to the survey are
confidential and are only reported as aggregated results. If enough faculty participate, then we will be able to
report some results by department, and not just by college. | think this will be enormously helpful.

Please make your perspective known by completing the survey as soon as possible.

Thank you!
Gail

PS: This email is only being sent to faculty who should have received the COACHE survey link last week.
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